
 

 
 
IMPORTANT:  This letter requires your immediate attention. If you have any questions about the 
content of this letter, you should seek independent professional advice. 

 

 8 November 2021 

Dear Investor, 
 

JPMorgan Funds (Unit Trust Range)  
 
As you are a unitholder of a fund under JPMorgan Funds (Unit Trust Range) (each a “Fund”, 
collectively the “Funds”) which is on the Monetary Authority of Singapore List of Restricted Schemes, 
we are writing to inform you about certain changes to the funds which will take effect from 8 November 
2021 (the “Effective Date”). 
 
Please refer to the enclosed Hong Kong notice attached to this cover for more information. 
 
The revised offering documents will be available on or after the Effective Date.   
 
If you have any questions with regard to the content of this letter or any other aspect of the Fund, 
please do not hesitate to contact your bank or financial advisor. For intermediaries, please contact your 
J.P. Morgan representative or call our Singapore Client Service Hotline at (65) 6882 1328. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For and on behalf of 
JPMorgan Asset Management (Singapore) Limited 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Sherene Ban 
Chief Executive Officer 
JPMorgan Asset Management (Singapore) Limited 








